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Chandler Park Primary School

We have had a super fun past two weeks at TheirCare 
Before and After School Care and have been doing loads of 
amazing activ

i
ties

!

We made a lot of wonderful artworks during Art Week, as well as some 
beautif

u
l  je welry, creative calligraphy and some fantastic Gi an t Paper 

Planes!!! During Art Week we made so many excellent painting s tha t we 
ran out of room on our display board! 

To celebrate the return of the AFL season, we had a Footy Week last 
week! We had lots of football-themed activi ties this week including 
“Design a jersey”, creating  and pl a ying an AFL memory card game, “Flick 
Footy”, footy target practice  and a g ame of AFL football! This week we 
also did some more painting , as well as making origami models, solving 
big puzzles and some great games of UNO! 

The children at Before and After School Care love being able to help de-
sign our menu for the week and have suggested so many amazing snack 
ideas. Over these last two weeks we have enjoyed some delicious foods 
at After School Care including Mini Pizzas, Stir Fr ie d Noodles, Nachos and 
Pasta! 

Thank you again to everyone that has come down to say hi! We can’t wait 
to meet all the new faces coming to TheirCare in the future. If you have 
any question s  or  jus t want to see where we are, please do pop on down! 

Children’s Voice:

Haydan has had a lot of fun playing our new 
Mousetrap game at Before School Care this week! 
(A big thank you to Andre’s family for donating  
this great game to TheirCare for all the children to 
share!) Haydan also likes playing games of Monop-
oly and solving our huge jigsaw puzzles!

“I love coming to Before School Care!” 

- Haydan

Contact Service
Phone: 0458 500 006
Email: chandlerpark@theircare.com.au

Contact Head Offic

e
Phone: 1300 072 410
Email: info@theircare.com.au

Times
Before School: 07:00 - 08:45
After School: 15:15 - 18:00

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, guys! It’s been long time we didn’t see each other, 

and we miss you! 

 

We have given you some fun things that you can do at home 

for the upcoming Father’s Day. 

 

We hope that you are all safe and happy and can’t wait to 

welcome you all back very soon 

 

 

 

 

Kateryna and Ryger Galilee RCPS Theircare 
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